Rudy, Jo-Anne

Subject:

FW: Un-delegation of Site Plan 2254 Orchard Road

From: Sharman, Paul

Sent: Monday, April 1, 2019 10:35 AM

To: LIST - Council Only <LIST-CouncilOnly@burlington.ca>

Cc: Tellier, Jamie <Jamie.Tellier@burlington.ca>; Klassen, Paul <Paul.Klassen@burlington.ca>; MacDonald,Heather <Heather.MacDonald@burlington.ca>; Rudy, Jo-Anne <Jo-Anne.Rudy@burlington.ca>; Fitzpatrick, Rosemary

<Rosemary.Fitzpatrick@burlington.ca>

Subject: Un-delegation of Site Plan 2254 Orchard Road

Colleagues:

The Planning Department is in receipt of a new site plan application for 2254 Orchard Road (file #535-002/19). The application contemplates the construction of a one-storey, 420 m² private secondary school building for the Halton Waldorf School, as well as associated parking facilities. The existing single-detached dwelling on the subject property would be demolished.

I committed to community members that I would un-delegate the Site Plan.

Accordingly, I ask for your support of the following staff direction the April 2nd Planning and Development Committee:

Undelegate the site plan approval process for the development application at 2254 Orchard Road from the Director of City Building to Council.

Thank you Paul